
Group Health Patients 
Deserve the Best Care.
WHY WON’T GROUP HEALTH INVEST IN KEEPING THE BEST STAFF? 

 
As frontline staff we work hard to ensure our patients have a great experience at Group Health 
from their first call, to the time they check in, to their blood work, procedures and x-rays.  We’re 
proud our patients rely on us for their care and to explain procedures and provide guidance.

But Group Health Management needs to share in this vision. It’s time to stop cuts to staffing, 
because every patient should have the staff it takes for their care. Harmful cuts to our benefits 
could make it difficult to care for our own families.

Group Health, honor your vision for quality and service  
and invest in the staff it takes to provide the best care.
    Please add you name to this petition on the reverse side and authorize inclusion in a newspaper ad.

tl/opeiu8/2015

Placement of this petition in the local newspaper will help us explain to our patients and the community that 
our number one goal is their care and that can only happen when Group Health invests in their employees.



TAKING OUR MESSAGE to the COMMUNITY
Placing an advertisement in our local newspapers will help us explain to the public how our 
patients benefit when GROUP HEALTH invests in their employees.

Yes! I authorize the use of my name in the public newspaper ad.

First Name Last Name Intial to 
Sign* Work Location Union Personal Email

* By adding my initials above, I authorize my name to be used in a newspaper ad with the contents of this petition.

PLEASE PRINT


